
Chapter W is trying to stay active as a group during this cold winter.  Some have fled to warmer parts of 

the country to get away, although this year even that's hard to do, many states are also having cold 

weather. 

In January we had our, After-Christmas Christmas Party at St Michael, with I believe 25 coming out.  We 

all had fun, good food and some fun games. 

At our February Social, we had 21 people in attendance, a great turnout.  Once again, we had a good 

time visiting and catching up with everyone.  It was also good to see Scott Mattson come out tonight, we 

all are hoping for a fast recovery, hang in there Joy!  (Scott too). 

A few things we discussed were using name tags, newer people don't always know names and feel it 

would help, so will find some for people to use.  Bunco is on, March 13, at Don and Rita's house who 

volunteered their house to hold it in. Final details at March meeting.   Looking for another place to hold 

another Bunco in April. Let us know if you’d like to volunteer your house. 

First Aid/ CPR classes were discussed, if enough are interested Joy said a class could be set up.  More 

discussions and information at the meeting. 

It was just fun to get together and visit with members. While we can't ride yet, meetings help us stay 

together.  Won't be long and summer will be here. :) 

Remember, next meeting March 1st, at Huiiko's in Buffalo.  Till then, stay safe. 
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